
 

 

Mac News 
                                    Friday  21st April 

DIARY DATES  
Monday 24th April  ANZAC Day ceremony 
Monday 24th April   Grade 56G excursion to cemetery 
Tuesday 25th April  ANZAC Day public holiday 
Friday 28th  April  JSC to GRIP Leadership    
    Conference 
Tuesday 2nd May  Book Club orders due 
Thursday 25th May  School Photos 

Rcanteen EMINDER 

Dear Parents and School Community, 
 
Welcome back to school and a with a new term of learning and teaching ahead of us – our two junior 
grades will be involved in learning about our community and the two senior grades will be focussing 
on history. Grade 56 students have been enjoying the amazing learning experiences at Sovereign 
Hill over the past two days being immersed in the role-play of living on the goldfields of the 1850s. 
 
On behalf of the school community may I congratulate Mrs Cheyne who has announced the         
expected arrival of her first baby in term three. We wish Danni and Luke all the very best as they 
start this exciting part of their lives. Danni will therefore take leave from the start of term three and 
the school will soon commence the process to appoint a new teacher for the Grade 12 classroom.  
 
ANZAC Day Ceremony 
Our senior students will be conducting this year’s ANZAC Day Ceremony next Monday April 24 from 
10:30am. The Ceremony will take place on the oval near our ANZAC Oak Tree. A morning tea in the 
conference room will be on offer to members and guests of the school community following the   
Ceremony.  
A reminder that next Tuesday April 25 is ANZAC Day and it is a public holiday and therefore there is 
no school next Tuesday. 
 
Norman District Interschool Sports. 
The interschool athletic sports, which were postponed last term, will be held next Thursday April 27. 
We will use the permission forms from the postponed event and we expect events and times to be 
the same. 
 
It is great to be back after an extended holiday and I would like share an appreciation to Jo for      
replacing me for the last two weeks of term one.  
 
With kind regards,  

Andy Backwell ~ Principal 

 
A NEW CANTEEN MENU 
AND TERM 2 CALENDAR 
HAVE BEEN SENT HOME 
WITH THE NEWSLETTER 

TODAY 

          Respect:: Aurora Jones-Mullen, Lucas Myers, Brody McQuillan,  
       Wil Barbary 

       Principals Award: - Alyssia Bunce 

       Art Awards - Caitlin Bradley, Wanida Namsri, Milly Berzins,     
  Shannon Macdonald (2 awards), Kira Barbary (2 Awards),              

       Blair Macdonald, Olivia Ferguson, Edward Berzins 

STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK 


